
Pop-up Gallery Artist Application

Artists are required to submit the following:
•	 A letter of introduction that includes your artist summary as well as a brief description 

of what your proposed exhibit will entail.
•	 A list of specific sizes of the pieces you plan on showing. We will be requesting a 

suggested area of interest in the businesses that is approximately 4’ x 8’. Please keep 
that restriction in mind. 

•	 An artist resume.  If you have not built an artist resume yet, a traditional resume will 
suffice.

•	 At least 5 digital images representing the type of work you plan on displaying that 
includes the names of the pieces and information regarding the artwork ie medium. 
These should be submitted via e-mail to: katyp@kethikanarts.org.

The goal of this program is to allow for seven emerging artists of all ages to publicly display 
their artwork in seven different establishments throughout town.  The application process 
is a $35 fee or free for current members of the Arts Council.

Upon acceptance into this program artists will be expected to:
•	 Have between one and seven original, high quality pieces of artwork that are ready to 

hang and have never been displayed in public or on social media before, by April 4th.
•	 Have any additional supplies, other than hanging hardware, that will be needed to display 

your pieces.
•	 Promote yourself on social media.
What the artists can expect from the Program Development Committee:
•	 Access to nails, screws, hooks and other hardware for hanging and displaying artwork.
•	 Assistance in setting up and displaying your gallery. 
•	 The processing of exhibit sales. 

KAAHC and the Program Development Committee are not responsible for the 
loss or damage to any of your artwork while it is being displayed in these public 
establishments.  Any artwork submitted must be in accordance with Ketchikan Area 
Arts and Humanities Council’s by-laws. 

All applications are due by February 21st, 2020.  
Exhibits will run from April 4th - May 23rd, 2020.   


